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Background of 
HB 195

• Result of multi-year, multi-chair Board of Pharmacy 
review of statutes and regulations to align Alaska 
pharmacists’ license authority with their education, 
training, and experience to increase access to care.    

• HB 145 (2021-2022)
• New statute added for “other patient care services”
• Clarifications needed

• HB 195 addresses changes by:
• Increasing access to care
• Incorporating established models of care
• Encouraging interdisciplinary engagement

• Collaborative effort between the Alaska Board of Pharmacy 
and the Alaska Pharmacy Association 
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Safe Access with Interdisciplinary Engagement

Pharmacists are readily 
accessible, including in 
rural communities

Allows healthcare 
practitioners to practice at 
the top of their education, 
training, and experience

“A pharmacist prescribing 
or administering a drug or 
device under this section 
shall recognize the limits 
of the pharmacist's 
education, training, and 
experience and consult 
with and refer to other 
practitioners as 
appropriate"

Pharmacists serve as part 
of the healthcare team to 
ensure access to safe care 
in Alaska  
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Incorporates Established Models of Care

Standard of Care Model
Care provided within scope of 

pharmacists’ education, training, 
and experience.

Patient safety maintained by 
measuring practitioners within the 

same practice setting

Federal Legislation
Public Readiness and 

Emergency Preparedness 
(PREP) act 

Mainstreaming Addiction 
Treatment (MAT) Act

Aligns with Federal models 
including care provided in the 

Veterans Health Administration
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Support
•
•

The Board of Pharmacy respectfully requests your support of    
HB 195, aligning with our Mission and Strategic Plan

• To further promote, preserve, and protect the public health, safety, and 
welfare of Alaskans by and through the effective control and regulation 
of the practice of pharmacy.

• To promote community health and safety while 
growing Alaska’s economy. 
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